
Advancing Justice | AAJC comments to Fed Reg Notices re 
Census Bureau 

Please find attached comments from Asian Americans Advancing Justice | AAJC to the Department of Commerce 
Federal Register Notices re: the U.S. Census Bureau ­ 80 FR 29609 (2015 National Content Test) and 80 FR 30655 
(American Community Survey).

Thank you,
Terry

Terry Ao Minnis
Director of Census and Voting Programs
1140 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 1200, Washington, DC 20036
T 202-296-2300 x 127 F 202-296-2318 
http://www.advancingjustice-aajc.org
tminnis@advancingjustice-aajc.org

AAJC 300.tif

aajc.org>-Terry Ao Minnis <tminnis@advancingjustice
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To:FN-OMB-OIRA-Submission <OIRA_Submission@omb.eop.gov>; 

Cc:Carl Hum <chum@advancingjustice-aajc.org>; 

1 attachment (91 KB)

AAJC comments to FR notices re OMB subs on 2015 NCT and ACS.pdf; 
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